
From: Dhugal Hanton
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD; rmann@slo.state.nm.us; wesley.mathews@dvn.com; amanda.davis@dvn.com;

Lupe.Carrasco@dvn.com; tom.bynum@dvn.com
Subject: [EXT] NCH1827843022: Black Mamba 15 State Com 2H CTB 48-hr Notification of Liner Inspection
Date: Thursday, August 27, 2020 3:42:09 PM

All,
 
Please accept this email as 48-hr notification that Vertex Resource Services Inc. has scheduled a liner
inspection to be conducted at Black Mamba 15 State Com 2H CTB for the following open release:

NCH1827843022 - DOR: August 31, 2018

 
This work will be conducted on behalf of Devon Energy Production Company.

On Tuesday, September 1, 2020 at approximately 8:00a.m., Vertex will be onsite to conduct a final
liner inspection for closure of the above reference incident. If you need directions to the site or have
any questions or concerns regarding this notification, please give me a call at 505-506-0040.
 
Thank you,
Natalie

Natalie Gordon
Project Manager

Vertex Resource Group Ltd.
213 S. Mesa Street
Carlsbad, NM  88220

P 575.725.5001 ext 709
C 505.506.0040
F

www.vertex.ca

Confidentiality Notice: This message and any attachments are solely for the intended recipient and may contain
confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, use, or
distribution of the information included in this message and any attachment is prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us by reply email and immediately and permanently delete this message
and any attachments. Thank you. 
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